
As the world’s economic and political centre of gravity moves increasingly
towards East and South Asia, we can expect a number of countries in these
regions to devote more attention to the Middle East. The relations between
East and South Asia and the Middle East have significantly expanded as a
result of the global rise of Asian economic powers, particularly China,
India, Japan and South Korea. Not only oil but also trade, investment,
infrastructure, and tourism is the name of the business with the MENA region.
Beyond energy and economic interests, questions arise about the potential
geopolitical  dimension  of  these  evolving  ties.  What  are  the  strategic
implications of the projection of Asian countries in an unstable, fragmented
and volatile region? How do they interact with each other and with other
international players? Last but not least, will the Covid-19 pandemic be a
game changer in (re)shaping relations in the future?
ISPI. The Italian Institute for International Political Studies (ISPI) is an
independent  think  tank  dedicated  to  being  a  resource  for  government
officials, business executives, journalists, civil servants students and the
public  at  large  wishing  to  better  understand  international  issues.  It
monitors geopolitical areas as well as major trends in international affairs.
Founded in Milan in 1934, ISPI is the only Italian Institute – and one of the
few in Europe – to place research activities side by side to training,
organization  of  international  conferences,  and  the  analysis  of  the
international  environment  for  businesses.  Comprehensive  interdisciplinary
analysis is achieved through close collaboration with experts (academics and
non-academics alike) in political, economic, legal, historical and strategic
studies and through an evergrowing network of think tanks, research centers,
and Universities in Europe and beyond.
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